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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you have had a good week. Congratulations to Robert in Year 6 who represented Wirral in the 
northern qualifying rounds of a national  chess competition last weekend. He won all of his matches 
helping the team to progress to the national comptition. Well done Robert! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Royal Academy Young Artist’ Summer Show. 
We have registered to take parr in the Royal Academy Young Artists’ Summer Show – please follow the link for details  
https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/. If you would like to submit any pieces of art that your child has completed 
at home please photograph them (using the instructions on the website) and email it to 
lsanderson@ladymount.wirral.sch.uk by 26th March 2024. Thank you. 
 

 

Lent Fundraising Activities 
This Lent the Mini Vinnies will be organising fundraising activities to raise money for CAFOD and the Good Shepherd 
Appeal (Caritas). The first activity will be ‘CAFOD’s Big Lent Walk’ which will take place on Monday 25th March. Children 
should come into school in their PE kit on Monday and donations can be made via the Schoolgateway app.  The second 
is our traditional ‘Easter Egg Raffle’. If you would like to donate an Easter egg for the raffle please send it into school 
with your child during the week beginning 18th March. Tickets will be on sale between Monday 25th March and 
Wednesday 27th March for 50p a strip. The raffle will be drawn on Thursday 28th March. Thank you in advance for your 
support. 

 

 

 

First Forgiveness 
Please pray for the children in Year 3 who will be receiving the Sacrament of First Forgiveness this evening at Our 
Lady and St John in Heswall. 

 

https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/
file:///D:/Letters%20Spring%202024/14.3.24/lsanderson@ladymount.wirral.sch.uk


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wake up Wednesday 

 
 

The theme of ‘Wake Up Wednesday’ this week is 
‘Encouraging Open Conversations at Home’. 

Ten Ten Resources – March Newsletter 

 

 
Please follow the link below to read the Ten 
Ten Resources March newsletter. 
 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-

for-home/parent-newsletter/ 

 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Enrichment Activities w/b 26.2.24 

 Before School Lunch Time After School 

Monday Fencing School Council Story Explorers 
(Ladybirds) 
Dance (Yr. 1-4) 
Netball (Yr5-6) 
Pilates (Parents and 
friends)  

Tuesday  Tag Rugby (Yr. 5 -6) 
 
 

Chess 
 

Wednesday   
 
 

Mandarin (Yr. 2 – 6) 

Thursday Badminton (KS2)  
 
 
 

 

 

Nuts 
Can I remind parents and carers that we are a nut free school. Please do not send any nut based products, including 
peanut butter and Nutella, into school in your child’s lunch boxes. We have a number of children in school who have 
nut allergies and this is to keep everybody safe. 

 

Maths Multiplication Workshop – 2:45pm on 11th April 
During the workshop, we will look at ways to support your child in increasing their fluency in recalling multiplication 
facts. This is particularly pertinent to parents of pupils in Year 4, who will be taking the Year 4 Multiplication Check 
(MTC) in June. We will also look at what the MTC is and how it is administered. Please complete the Google Form if 
you would like to attend. Multiplication meeting. 

 

Phonics Workshop – Wednesday 27th March at 9:15am 
On Wednesday 27th March there will be a meeting for all of the parents and carers of children in Year 1 about the 
Phonics Screening Check that the children will be taking next term. It will be a good opportunity to find out what the 
Phonic Screen entails, how to help your child at home and to catch up with other parents / carers over a cup of tea / 
coffee and a biscuit! 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBbvVbA03B50Dq9ZlnflYxMKk9c4nCBLzlgKMUVT3f6Qu6OA/viewform?usp=sf_link
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Have a lovely weekend, 
N. J. Turner 
(Headteacher) 
 
Diary Dates  
 

March  

27.3.24 Phonics Meeting – Year 1 parents / carers (9:15am) 

April  

11.4.24 Maths Multiplication Workshop (2:45pm) 
 


